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  March 13t h 2020 

 
 

Dear Sirs,  
 
We communicate that the World Cup Roller Freestyle FISE at Montpellier could 
be postponed. 
 
The stop was due to take place on 20th-24th May.  
 
The event could be rescheduled to a later date. We are waiting for more 
information from the technical experts of Montpellier city. We will share more 

information soon.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

 
    Roberto Marotta  
   Secretary General  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


